in rural healthcare m

United Lincolnshire

Hospitals
NHS Trust

Trust Headquarters

Via Email: request-606221-5aff8637 @whatdotheyknow.com Linggitr Couriggion fila
Greetwell Road

Lincol
Ref: 578/19 LN2 5QY

Tel 01522 512512
Email: foi@ulh.nhs.uk

18 October 2019

Dear My Lloyd

| write in reference to your request under the Freedom of Information Act dated 20
September 2019 regarding Clinical Staffing Spend.

Please find below the response to your request.

1) Over the past 60 days, how many shifts have Thornbury Nursing Services
been utilised for supplying agency nurses to your trust?
708

2) Over the past 60 days, how many shift requests have been sent to Thornbury
Nursing Services?
934

3) Over the past 60 days, which clinical areas have you requested shifts from
Thornbury Nursing Services (ITU,A&E,PICU etc)? [Please break down
numbered shift requests for each area.]

General and emergency, the Trust are unable to provide a figure for each area due
to the manner in which the data is collated

4) Over the past 60 days, how many nursing shifts were sent out to off-
framework suppliers?
1646

5) Which off Framework suppliers are currently supplying your Trust with
agency nurses?
Thornbury Nutrix

| trust that this information answers your request; however if you are unhappy with the
service you have received and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our
decision, you should write to the Chief Executive at the address given above.

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, his office cannot make a decision
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unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by United Lincolnshire
Hospitals NHS Trust.

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Informatioh Commissioners
* Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

A

(Vi
Jayne Warner
Trust Secretary



